
Thorn Grove Gazette 
Thursday 27th July 2023 

Dear Thorn Grove Families,  

Welcome to the last edition of Thorn Grove Gazette for the academic year; how is that 

possible! My first year at Thorn Grove has been wonderful and I have loved getting to 

know the children, staff and families.  

I want to take this opportunity to thank the whole Thorn Grove staff team for the 

dedication they have shown to the school this year.  

Finally I want to wish all our families a relaxing, fun and refreshing summer.  

Stay safe and I look forward to seeing you all in September 

Miss Vose  

Weekly Attendance  

 

 

 

 

 

School opens to pupils  

Tuesday 5th September 
 

 

 

 Learn to Ride a Bike at Decathlon 

Decathlon has teamed up with BikeRight to help kids 
learn to ride this summer. They are offering free 'learn 
to ride' bike sessions this summer from 
our Stockport store on the 10th + 11th August and 
still have some spaces available.  
For children 7 years+ who are learning to ride, this is 
a perfect opportunity! 
 

 

https://bikeright.co.uk/courses/child-group/
https://bikeright.co.uk/courses/child-group/

